AN 2 4 1987

In Reply Refar To:
Docket: 30-09472/CAL 87-08

Veterans Administration Medical Center
ATTN: Robert F. Pelka, Director

901 George Washington Boulevard
Wichita, Kansas 67211

Dear Mr. Pelka:
SUBJECT: CONFIRMATION OF ACTION LETTER

This is to confirm the conversation between Dr. E. J. Huycke and

Mr. R. J. Everett, USNRC, Region IV, on June 22, 1987. Based on this
conversation, it is my understanding that Veterans Administration Medical
Center, Wichita, will take the following actions:

i Request an amendment to your NRC byproduct material license to include one
or more authorized physician users as defined in 10 CFR Part 35,
Section 35.970.

- 4 Nuclear medicine activities will discontinue until your NRC byproduct
material license is amended authorizing a designated user(s) of licensed
material and the amendment is received by your facility.

If your understanding of the above is different, please notify me
immediately.

Sincerely,

Orgina! Signed by
“}u\r‘ b’ M

Robert D. Martin
Regional Administrator

ge:
Kansas Radiation Control Program Director

bec: (see next page)
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